
 

 

 

Good Afternoon WoodRock Residents 

 

VUMA is happy to inform you that the construction process is running smoothly. We 

are currently still busy trenching in 7 blocks and civilly completed in 3 blocks.  

 

We have entered into the reinstatement phase of the build. If you have any issues 

please don't hesitate to contact us. We are aware of outstanding grass and tar that 

needs to be done. VUMA goes through 3 vigorous quality checks before signing off a 

block and we reassure you that we will reinstate driveways and sidewalks back to 

their original condition. 

 

Communication 

 

You can highlight any concerns or queries that you may have by using the following 

channels: 

 

Email: woodmeadkhyber@vumatel.co.za 

Brandon (Fibrehood Manager) - 082 844 4027 

Leeshaan (Resident Liaison) - 063 514 3216 

 

Order your VUMA-Fibre NOW! 

 

VUMA encourages you to get into the installation queue early by clicking here! This 

is to ensure that as soon as Woodrock goes live, we can get you installed and 

experiencing high-speed broadband connectivity. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind Regards 

The VUMA Team  
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